Patient online access
From the 1st of April 2015 all GP practices in England will be required to offer their patients online access to a summary of their medical record.
Online appointment and medication ordering is already established at the surgery, but from the 1st of April we will now also be able to allow online access to your medical record to view medications and allergies/sensitivities, in line with NHS England guidance. Access to your medical record will be expanded in due course over the next few years.
Anyone wishing to use any of these services will need to register with Reception (forms from Reception or on the website). Those patients who already use the online booking and medication service will need to re-register to gain access to their medical record. 
Terms and Conditions of use, as well as the application form, can be found on our website. Please read these carefully before signing up for access.
 
 
 

